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Music By The Lake’s Edge! 

 
This year The Edge has planned a new treat!  On 
August 28th, lots of music and fun will be 
available to those who wish it at the Baseball 
Park.  The First Annual Music By The Lake’s 
Edge will be held there, with guests like Banjo 
Allen, Donna Brooks, and many others! 
Refreshments and snacks will be available for 
purchase, and lawn chairs are recommended. 
The Edge hopes to see you there!   Look around 
town for more information in the coming weeks 
on prices and musicians. 
 

Community River Float 
 

Saturday July the 17th the community got 
together and brought their tubes to float down the 
Inonoaklin River.  There was great food and 
prizes. The first floater in without cheating was 
Dylan Douglas.  Taylor Shular won a prize for 
the youngest floater, Damon Devlin and Esper 
Esperson found the treasure Chest and Janet 
Ryko won the fossil prize.  Bret Jacobsen and 
Mark Trout won Most Sportsmanship Award 
(due to unforeseen water balloon bombing). 
Thank you to all the Volunteers, the Parks Board, 
Alice Rawlins, Bre Volansky, Calvin Stewart, 
the Edgewood Store, Carols Café, Backfire Café, 
J&S snacks, Cheryl Buhrman for Music In 
Motion, The Legion, Teen Night and Okanogan 
Ribbons and anyone else that I might have left 
out for their donations.     

!! Kids Summer Reading Group !! 
  
So far, we have had three amazing sessions of the 
Kids Summer Reading Group! Each Reading Group 
Session, Echo Bellerose and I (Hannah Turnbull) 
bring the children to the relaxing reading blankets on 
the cool shaded grass just footsteps away from The 
Edge.  Here the adventure begins!  We take a journey 
way back into time, and we learn about the ways and 
wisdoms of the people and animals that lived before 
us here on this land.  On Friday July 23, our Reading 
Group Session focused on Fossils!  We went on a 
little nature walk to collect Earth imprints – things of 
the Earth like rocks, bark, flowers and twigs which we 
then used to imprint into clay dough to make our own 
fossils!  Every session, the children enjoy a good 
snack of apples, oranges, real fruit juice and crackers. 
We believe that a healthy snack will nurture each 
child’s energy and creativity. We have a good number 
of kids participating in this Reading Group.  These are 
the children who have attended so far; Micki & Brady 
Milne, Dylan Jurick, Catalina Duplessis, Courtney & 
Taya Bellerose, Nicholas Groff, Etta Gaudet-Lemelin, 
Jesse Lemelin, Leslee Larson, Thor Enge and Ryzoh 
Eturnalson. Who will be the one to read the most 
books??  Taya Bellerose is well in the lead right now 
as she has read ten books, and so has received ten 
stars under her name band posted on the Reading Wall 
at The Edge!!  Keep on Reading!!   

Enjoy Your August! 

The month of August is historically the hottest month 
of the summer.  This month, the BC SPCA would like 
to remind all pet owners, to make sure your pet has 
ample shade and water, and do not leave your pet in 
the car as the heat can cause serious distress or death! 
Also, your local BC SPCA representative would like 
to remind all readers to come to her for referrals for 
pet adoption, or inquiries for spaying and neutering 
your pets!  Eveline can be reached at 425 Ferret Rd, or 
269-7641.   
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